

Engineering and Feasibility Study is done!

South Park telephone will present their findings of the Engineering and Feasibility Study for our broadband fiber project this Saturday via a virtual meeting.

Date: Saturday, May 2, 2020 Time: 9 AM Mountain Time

Zoom Meeting info:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88013164322?pwd=c1A4YngrTHIDVlpON2JPT0czekNHQT09

Meeting ID: 880 1316 4322

Password: 167965

Also, don't forget Letters of Support!

Please send your letters of support to South Park Telephone. This is a VERY important part of our grant application.

Some guidelines for your letters:

- Who is your internet provider now? Mention your current download and upload speeds.
- What problems are you experiencing and how is this negatively impacting you?
- What would you like to do that you can't (e.g., streaming, gaming, home security cameras, manage large file downloads, teleconferencing, cellphone service boosting, etc.)
- Does poor internet impact your healthcare and/or telemedicine, your child's education, work, teleconferencing, etc.?
- If you have a business, please write a letter from your business, too. Letters from businesses and municipalities have a lot of weight in the grant process.
- (Although increased property value is a positive impact broadband fiber will have on us, this is not a message they are interested in hearing about.)
- Include the name of your neighborhood.

You can view some of the grant applications that have been submitted,

here: https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/dora-broadband-fund/apps-received. The January 2020 Burland Grant has 70 letters of support if you need ideas.

Address letters to:

Colorado Broadband Deployment Board 1560 Broadway Suite 1550 Denver, CO 80202

E-mail the letter in Word or PDF format to:

David at DShipley@usch.com and copy me (or let me know you sent a letter) at bevlong2555@gmail.com

Thank you and "see" you this Saturday!

Bev Long Elk Falls Ranch and Elk Creek Road Project Champion 303-838-4373